
CITY OF NORWICH 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
Dated September 2, 2021 

 

The Regular meeting of the Commission on the City Plan 

scheduled for Tuesday, September 21, 2021 at 7:00 pm has 

been CANCELLED.  

 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for 

Tuesday, October 19, 2021at 7:00 pm. 

 

Information on how to participate in the a Virtual meeting 

via phone and the internet will be posted on the 

Planning & Neighborhood Services webpage and on the 

Meeting Agenda. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 


